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 Secretary of State Issues Warning Over Election Mail Bearing 
Unauthorized Use of Idaho State Seal 

Boise, Idaho –  Secretary of State Lawerence Denney is alerting voters about a deceptive 
mailing that bears the unauthorized use of the Idaho State Seal.  

By including the state seal, the mailer may lead some recipients to think the mailer is official 
state mail. It is not. The use of the seal was not authorized by the Secretary of State. An 
example of the mailer is pictured below. 

It is important to note that the information used on the postcard is public record, and does not 
suggest any breach of voter information. 

This is a prime example of the importance of double-checking your election information with 
your trusted local and state election officials. (See the joint press release with Attorney General 
Lawrence Wasden, U.S. Attorney for the District of Idaho Bart M. Davis, and Idaho’s county 
clerks released October 27: https://sos.idaho.gov/2020/10/27/trusted-sources/) 

For further questions please reach out to Chad Houck, Chief Deputy Secretary of State at (208) 
332-2862. 

 
### 

ABOUT LAWERENCE DENNEY 
Lawerence Denney has served the people of Idaho since 1990. His public service began as a 
representative in District 13 and, following redistricting, he became a representative in District 9 
until 2014. During that time, Denney served two terms as Majority Leader and three terms as 
Speaker of the House before successfully running for state office. He is currently in his second 
term as Idaho’s Secretary of State. 
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